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September 4, 2015  
 
Reference Range Change 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Effective 09/24/2015, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
will be making changes to the reference ranges for the following test. Please note 
the correction highlighted below as a follow up to the notification dated July 24, 
2015. 
 

1. Test name: Anti-IgE receptor antibody 
Test code: IGERAB 
New reference range reported as < 13% of basophils* 
 
*Note normal control value is ≤ 12% of basophils  
Reference: National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
reference range developed from analysis of serum collected from 80 healthy 
subjects. 
 

Please contact our Client Services team at 800-550-6227 with any questions. This 
information is also available at njlabs.org. 

 
 
Ronald J. Harbeck, PhD, D(ABMLI), FAAM 

 Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
 Director of Core and Microbiology Laboratories 
 


